
June 2024

Hello dear readers,
with this ”Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.

Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Body elections

The elections for the 12th Student Council and the 12th Student Parliament of the StuVe are
very soon. The election will take place on June 11, 2024 at the Uni Süd (O25, Forum of the
Uni Süd) and on June 12, 2024 at the Uni West (Quartier 41, learning areas 5 and 6, next to
the Cafeteria West) from 09:00-16:00.

election festival

It is very important not only to know the names of the candidates, but also to get to know
the people behind them personally. That is why we would like to give you the opportunity
and cordially invite you to the election party. On June 6 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. in the
Forum of the University South, you can meet the representatives of this year’s lists, ask
your questions and get snacks or StuVe merch (also from the new summer collection).

SoNaFe helper barbecue

Tuesday, June 04 from 17:30 at the University of West
We are still looking for helpers for the SoNaFe (SommerNachtsFest/Open Air Uniparty) on
26.06 and 27.06! Come to the helper barbecue on 04.06 from 17:30 at the fireplace at the
Uni West and get to know the organizing team. A huge event like the SoNaFe can never
have enough helpers!
Interested? Questions? Come and talk to us at the helper barbecue. You are also welcome
to contact us (stuve.sonafe@uni-ulm.de) or visit ourwebsite for information about helping.

https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en


FORE Save the Date

This year, the annual faculty barbecue, the FORE, will take place again to barbecue and
socialize together.
At the FORE - short for Four Open Rectangle Excentric - students, professors, lecturers, staff
and co. of the faculty come together to barbecue and socialize. Alumni are also welcome
guests.
Vegan and vegetarian food as well as meat is available.
Drinks, alcoholic and non-alcoholic, are also provided.
This year the FORE will take place on July 04.

Hiwibörse
https:

//www.informatik.uni-ulm.de/
hiwiboerse/#joboffers

Hiwistellen

Half of the summer semester is over, which means that
we will soon be looking for student assistants again for
the coming winter semester. You can find job advertise-
ments in the Hiwibörse.
You currently receive more than the minimum wage for
student assistant positions. Make sure that you do not ex-
ceed the annual allowance for Bafög if you are still work-
ing during the semester break.

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.
Anyone can send in memes to:
oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with
”Meme of the Month” in the subject line, and maybe a
note on if/how youwant to bementioned by name. We’re
looking forward to your creative ideas!
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